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April 11, 2014 

 

 

Jeff Matiatos 

1554 Jessamine Lane, Unit C 

Saint Paul MN 55106 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1554 Jessamine Lane, Unit C 

 

Dear Mr. Matiatos: 

 

This is to confirm that on April 8, 2014 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended denying your appeal; however, on April 9, 2014 Fire 

Supervisor Leanna Shaff made an inspection of the basement and found that the items listed in 

the Correction Notice dated March 21, 2014 has been removed.  Therefore, a legislative hearing 

scheduled for April 15, 2014 at 1:30 p.m. is not necessary.  Please note that restoring of 

combustible materials in the future will be a private matter between you and the St. Paul Public 

Housing Agency.  Also, enclosed please find the minutes from the April 8 hearing per your 

request. 

 

If you wish to contest to Ms. Moermond’s recommendation, you may attend the City Council 

Public Hearing scheduled for Wednesday, May 7, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council 

Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MV 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

Encl. 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 PHA (email) 

 James Thomas (email) 
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